Box 975
Chapel Hill, North Carolina
October 16, 1963

Lt. C. B. Mohler /MSC
Bureau of led. and Surg. 31T4
Navy Department

Washington 25, D. C.

Dear Sir:

Capt. Hunly suggested that I contact you for further
information on the Navy's internship program. I received my
M. D. last June, have an inactive Air Force Reserve commission,
and am interested in re-entering service if training and assign-
ment in Aerospace medicine %;/ggailable. An internship must be

completed first and as soon as possible. Any information or com-—
ments on these subjects would be appreciated.

A resume of previous training and experience is in-
Cluded-u

Lkespectfully,

¥William Thornton, M. D.
WT:je
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